

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

Mrs. Elena Malinconico

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

Principal

"The first step towards getting somewhere is to decide that you are not going to stay where you are."

May 9, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

As we move to the end of the school year, it becomes apparent that our children make a conscious decision to move forward to new horizons the moment they set foot in school in September. As we reach the end, it is obvious that decision has brought them so very far in their growth as students and more importantly as children of God.

On Wednesday, May 15th, the church celebrates the feast day of St. Isidore, the patron saint of farmers and fair and temperament weather. Each day our students pray to him for the success of our field day, graduation and carnival. Father Ken has asked me to extend an invitation to all our school families to attend 7am Mass next Wednesday. I will be there and will be able to take students back to school. Additionally, any student who attends Mass will not incur a before care charge. I hope that you take this 20 minutes to half hour to join us in prayer and celebration.

On that same day our Students of the Month will join me for breakfast and on Friday, May 17th we will have our annual field day. Here are a couple of items to make note of in terms of field day,

- 1. Students should wear their gym uniforms and they will be given a field day t- shirt when they arrive at school.
- Plan according to the weather. I suggest all students apply sun block prior to coming to school as well as bug spray. Students may wear hats and sunglasses but no one will be responsible for them besides themselves.
- 3. A pizza lunch and ice cream will be provided by the HSA. If your child would prefer to eat something else please send it to school with them.
- 4. ** Field day is a privilege and each student should behave in a manner that will allow everyone to be safe and enjoy the day. If a student is not behaving appropriately a parent may be called to pick them up or they may be asked to not participate in the activities.**

I continue to look forward to a wonderful end of year.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico, Principal